

## CMP125 Action Log (Last Updated 14 June 2019)

### Action items: In progress and completed since last meeting

ID	Description	Owner	Due	Status
4	Obtain legal view of updated legal text	Tony Johnson	10/06/2019	<p><i>Ongoing – response included in workgroup report on proposed additions to definition of “Black Start Contract” (Legal view: requirement in the Grid Code is for ESO to maintain a Black Start Capability through contractual arrangements with stations in key areas and the way that this is managed is bilaterally, with the arrangements (i.e. the Black Start Costs Recovery as defined in the Licence and the Procurement Methodology and Strategy as defined in the Licence) being directly approved by Ofgem in accordance with 4G of the Licence, therefore we do not need this additional requirement)</i></p> <p><i>Use of “shall” and “may” in OC 5.7.1 still to be clarified with Legal</i></p>
6	Confirm position on workgroup membership re: people under same umbrella group being workgroup members (who are able to vote) noting that that the 3 current Interconnector workgroup members have different licences	Code Administrator	10/06/2019	Ongoing
9	Issue workgroup consultation (14 June to 5pm on 5 July)	Code Administrator	14/06/2019	Ongoing – agreed at 13 June meeting that this would be 21 June
11	Update legal text following 13 June	Tony Johnson	14/06/2019	Ongoing

	discussion and circulate to workgroup			
12	Update workgroup report (including commentary on definition of “Black Start Contract”, that RfG has more Black Start requirements than HVDC code, consultation question on whether OC5.7.1(b) reflects accurately testing requirements) following 13 June discussion and circulate to workgroup	Code Administrator / Tony Johnson	14/06/2019	Ongoing
13	Send “showstopper” comments on legal text and workgroup report to Code Administrator	All Workgroup Members	19/06/2019	Ongoing

Action items: Previously completed

ID	Description	Owner	Due	Status
1	Book 13 June meeting (9am -11am) and check that Rob Selbie can attend)	Code Administrator	05/06/2019	Completed – booked and Rob Selbie able to attend
2	Update legal text following 3 June workgroup discussion	Tony Johnson	07/06/2019	Completed – issued to workgroup 10 June
3	OC 5.7.1 – For HVDC, confirm what we are asking to be tested and update if required	Tony Johnson/Mark Jones	07/06/2019	Completed – legal text updated, issued to workgroup 10 June
5	Issue updated legal text and workgroup report to workgroup	Code Administrator	10/06/2019	Completed – issued to workgroup 10 June
7	Confirm availability for w/c 15 July to discuss workgroup consultation responses	All	13/06/2019	Completed- 18 July agreed
8	Confirm that Articles 43 and 51 have been picked up as part of GC0128 and this is reflected as part of the Code Mapping exercise	Tony Johnson	13/06/2019	Completed - Articles 43 and 51 have been picked

				up as part of GC0128
10	Clarify definitions of “Total System Shutdown” and “Partial System Shutdown” – add to housekeeping Mods	Tony Johnson	13/06/2019	Completed - legal text updated, issued to workgroup 10 June